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Headteacher Awards for Easter 2021! 

A very special well done to the following children: 

Nursery – Oliver 

Reception – Harry 

Year One – Olenka 

Year Two – Aniela 

Year Three – Ollie 

Year Four – Olivia 

Year Five Lena 

Year Six Julia K 

Lent through a Lens  winners………. 

People – Hannah,  Year Four 

Wildlife – Alessia, Year Five 

Plants – Matthew, Year Three 

Thank you to everyone who has submitted the most beautiful photographs. We are looking forward to running this event again! 
 

This week in school……… 

The children have guided us through the events of Holy Week and Easter this week through their worships -  these have been beautiful and very 

meaningful.  We hope you have enjoyed them too! Many thanks to our extremely hard-working staff.On Tuesday all the children and staff marked the 

anniversary of the start of the country’s first national lockdown by observing a minute’s silence to remember those who died of COVID-19. We also gave 

thanks for everyone who has contributed to this effort through their work and home learning. 

And finally……. 

We believe each and every child can achieve great things when school and parents work closely together.  We continue to strive to challenge, serve, guide 

and inspire your child to grow in the image of Christ – something we can only achieve with your help and support. 
 

Wishing you all a happy and holy Easter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mount Everest 

In year 2 we have been learning about Mount Everest so we decided to climb the 8,848 metres in school. We used a variety of steps and every single child 

pitched in with this team effort of determination and endurance. Well done everyone! Further details and photographs will be posted on the website. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  
Star Awards 

YR – Lilly & Grace 

Y1 – Millie & Aron 

Y2 – Katie & Jack 

Y3 – Karol & Toby 

Y4 – Ava & Filip 

Y5 – Chantelle & Kuba 

Y6 – Ella & Miezko  

 
Good Samaritan Awards 

YR – Klaudia 

Y1 – Jake 

Y2 – Millie 

Y3 - Daria 

Y4 – Hannah 

Y5 – Josh 

Y6 – Antoni 

Important 

Please remember, you need to tell school if your child has Covid-19. If your child 

shows symptoms of Covid-19 within 48 hours of the end of the school term, or tests 

positive for Covid-19 having shown symptoms within 48 hours of the end of school, you 

should report this to school immediately by texting 07423 174675 and a member of 

staff will phone you back. 

Staff will be on hand to notify any other pupils in your child's bubble and their families 

so they can self-isolate for ten days. 

It's vital you tell us about positive tests so we can help prevent the spread of 

coronavirus in our community. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Restrictions on travelling abroad - Easter holidays – 

guidance from Lancashire county council 

 Whilst the stay at home restrictions are in place, 

people are only allowed to travel abroad if they have a 

legally permitted reason. 

 It is illegal to leave home without a reasonable excuse. 

This means that, all returnees to the UK must book 

two PCR tests (for day 2 and 8 on their return) 

before they are allowed to travel back to the UK for 

PCR test and returnees must either quarantine in the 

place they’re staying or in a managed quarantine hotel 

for 10 days when they arrive in England. 

In light of this guidance, anyone who travels abroad during 

school holidays will need to evidence negative tests on return. 

 

Car park 

Please do not use the staff car park when dropping off and collecting as it is not safe to do so 

and access for deliveries is required at all times..  The church car park can be used. 

 

KS1 Milk 

Milk payments are now due for next term.  Please make payments online using your Scopay 

account.   

 

Health 

Headlice – please check your child’s hair regularly, further advice can be found on 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

 

St Joseph’s Day 

We raised £120.65 on St Joseph’s Day which will go to Cafod. 

PTA 

Thank you to the PTA for giving each child an Easter treat. 

 


